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Eastbound Portland/Seattle 53’ FAK Rate Adjustments
Dear Valued Customer,

Effective Sunday, March 30, 2008, Eastbound 53’ FAK Pricing from Portland and Seattle 
for ramp-to-ramp service will take the following adjustments: 

As a general reminder, please note per Stack Facts No. 973, Eastbound 48’ service will 
be cancelled effective April 1, 2008, on which date applicable FAK rates will also expire.  
The above rates are only valid for continuing 53’ service between these ramp locations.

If you have questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development or Pricing Representative.

We appreciate your business.
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Eastbound Portland/Seattle 53’ FAK Rate Adjustments 

Effective Sunday, March 30, 2008, Eastbound 53’ FAK Pricing from Portland and Seattle 
for ramp-to-ramp service will take the following adjustments:  

ORIGIN 
Portland, OR 

(Albina)
Seattle, WA 

(Argo)
Atlanta, GA (Hulsey) 1900 2000 
Baltimore, MD 2100 2250 
Boston, MA 2475 2625 
Buffalo, NY 2025 2175 
Chambersburg, PA 2075 2225 
Chicago, IL (Global 1) 1115 1275 
Charlotte, NC (Rozelle’s Ferry) 2000 2100 
Cleveland, OH 1625 1775 
Columbus, OH 1550 1690 
Dallas, TX (Mesquite) 2000 2000 
Houston, TX (Kirkpatrick) 1880 2000 
Jacksonville, FL 2125 2275 
South Kearny, NJ 2090 2215 
Marion, AR  (Memphis) 1350 1450 
Miami, FL 2425 2575 
Montreal, PQ 2325 2475 
Nashville, TN 1700 1800 
Philadelphia, PA 2125 2275 
Portsmouth, VA 2425 2575 
Springfield, MA 2375 2525 
Syracuse, NY 2225 2375 
Toronto, ON 2150 2250 
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Worchester, MA 2475 2625 

As a general reminder, please note per Stack Facts No. 973, Eastbound 48’ service will 
be cancelled effective April 1, 2008, on which date applicable FAK rates will also expire.  
The above rates are only valid for continuing 53’ service between these ramp locations. 

If you have questions regarding this announcement, please consult your Pacer Stacktrain 
Business Development or Pricing Representative. 

We appreciate your business. 


